
November 24, 2020 
 
NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS : 
 
The front gate is currently being left open by the town of Hamilton to accommodate their contractors 
staging out of the landfill. 
 
Therefore the padlock used for the front gate is being moved to the inner gate/chain. Please 
remember that come Wednesday November 25th you will then be using your front gate key to open 
the inner gate/chain. As always lock the inner gate behind you as you enter and leave Club grounds. 
 
Bob Young, President 
pres@hwrgclub.org 
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